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Message from the Guest Editors

We welcome contributions in the form of systematic
literature reviews, case studies, research articles, and
research notes. Their focus should be on tourism products
or product types; product development processes for
sustainable tourism; related governance, planning, and/ or
(strategic) management; relevant stakeholder interactions;
legal settings; types of tourism products; and destination
settings. Additional possible topics outside of but related
to tourism include but are not limited to sports, nature-
oriented activities, health-promoting and rehabilitating
offers, and regionality.

Papers selected for this Special Issue are subject to a
rigorous peer review procedure with the aim of rapid and
wide dissemination of research results and applications.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

I encourage you to contribute a research or comprehensive
review article for consideration for publication in
Sustainability, an international Open Access journal which
provides an advanced forum for research findings in areas
related to sustainability and sustainable
development. Sustainability publishes original research
articles, review articles and communications. I am
confident you will find the journal contributes to
enhancing understanding of sustainability and fostering
initiatives and applications of sustainability-based
measures and activities.
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